Legal Advertisement

The Mississippi State Port Authority at Gulfport (MSPA) is seeking proposals for
designation as the Port Authority's Legal Counsel. All inquiries, including the Request
for Proposals referenced herein, shall be in writing and directed to Chief Financial
Officer, 2510 14" Street, Suite 1450, Gulfport, Mississippi, 39501. Section 3 of the
Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968 (12 U.S.C. Section 1701u) [“Section 3]
requires that when employment or contractlng opportunltles are generated by HUD-
funded projects, preference is given to Section 3 eligible reside and businesses
residing in the community where the project is located. A proposer selected for this
project will be responsible for ensuring compliance with Section 3 in the hiring and
contracting decisions made by the propgser. All proposals must be received by close of
business April 28, 2017.
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